
From: Adams, Marcia S.
To: Hamilton,Beverly G <Hamilton_BeverlyG@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 8/28/2002 12:50:41 PM
Subject: RE: Dealer work for Outlet Point

Thanks. I know that this is a difficult for Kathy's district, but I think that we have to continue to make progress statewide. I 
will let Jan know that there is work on the way today. Thanks. Marcia

-----Original Message-----
From: Hamilton,Beverly G
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2002 12:16 PM
To: Adams, Marcia S.
Subject: Dealer work for Outlet Point

I spoke with Mike and he has large amounts of dealer work dating back to early/middle July that he is bringing to Outlet 
Point. In addition, Kathy Judy is bringing about 400 transactions from Decker and 300 from Camden that are from the 
middle of July. She wanted to also bring some from Sumter that is from the end of July. I told her to wait on this since it 
is not as old.

She also said that she feels that she can continue to send some help for OP if they can also send some dealer work 
from the respective offices. I understand this need since it is leaving these offices short-staffed, but ... I think they are 
going to be overrun by work from the Spartanburg and Greenville offices very soon.

Also, I understand that the partial work that requires rebuilds, etc. is very time consuming and that only seasoned 
employees are really capable of doing this.

I have not even offered this to Vivian. I spoke with Sam about this, but, to tell you the truth, I cannot remember what he 
said or how much work he told me he has backed up. I just know that we need to focus on the upstate right now.

Just wanted you to know that I have not forgotten the need for work there and plenty is "on the way." Beverly
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